From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:47:45 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 2:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
SANDRA LEONG

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Ref: EB-2020-0246 _ I am a property owner of a seasonal cottage in Seguin Township.
My cottage is small - 600 sq. ft. & I am a low volume consumer. I have been assigned to the R2 category & the
potential impact will be to more than double my hydro bill. Eliminating the seasonal rate is okay if it is done in a
more equitable way. The current plan penalizes the low volume users & those who are in a rural setting. Why are
high volume residents rewarded? What happened to doing our best to conserve energy for climate change? Why do
people in rural areas have to pay more while those in urban areas have reductions. It will be fairer to have just one
class of customers without discriminating those who live in the country. Please reconsider your current plan of

action.





